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streams are, -the water is either too large or too small, unless, as previously
remarked, you live near at hand, and can catch it at its best. A common belief in
regard to loch-fishing is, that the tyro and the experienced angler have nearly
the same chance in fishing, -the one from the stern and the other from the bow of
the same boat. Of all the absurd beliefs as to loch-fishing, this is one of the
most absurd. Try it. Give the tyro either end of the boat he likes give him a cast
of ally flies he may fancy, or even a cast similar to those which a crack may be
using and if he catches one for every three the other has, he may consider himself
very lucky. Of course there are lochs where the fish are not abundant, and a
beginner may come across as many as an older fisher but we speak of lochs where
there are fish to be caught, and where each has a fair chance. Again, it is said
that the boatman has as much to do with catching trout in a loch as the angler.
Well, we dont deny that. In an untried loch it is necessary to have the guidance
of a good boatman but the same argument holds good as to stream-fishing...
Reincarnation & Hyperlink Theory CARLOS RUIZ POLEO 2013-03 A vision-type dream on
someone so far unknown to him and a series of personal experiences shatter the
religious convictions of the author of this book as he struggles for more than
twenty years to find a logical explanation for inter-connected events and
premonitory dreams. In the search for his possible connection with the man in the
dream, an ex-president of the USA, he analyzed several theories and finally found
one that suggest another world and the existence of one life or many others beyond
this one. Straining against all that he had previously believed he initially
discounts the possibility of reincarnation but after countless discards and
rejections he finally accepts it as being the only rational explanation to the
doubts presented. In a process of past-life regression, inexplicable new evidence
and memories appear which are later corroborated. However, he blatantly refuses to
accept these memories as being his own because there is no scientific approach to
justify their existence in his mind, as there had been no regular inputs or
physical recording process in the brain which could account for their presence. As
a result of this, a theory forms in the author's mind which he refers to as
Hyperlink', which could offer a rational explanation for the possible access to
remote memories of past lives and opens in the process a window on a world without
the limits of time or space; one in which reincarnation links all.
Beyond Death Anxiety Dr. Robert Firestone, PhD 2009-07-20 "This book fruitfully
serves those looking to apply Ernest Beckerís ideas psychotherapeutically, in
individual counseling or in group therapy. A capstone to Robert Firestoneís 50
years of work in psychotherapy, psychoanalysis and psychiatry and to the numerous
books written by these authors, Firestone and Catlett show how to apply the themes
and implications of the ideas of Ernest Becker in everyday life. Their basic
premise is that accepting death is part of developing an affirming and meaningful
experience of life. Contributing to the credibility of their presentation is the
wealth of clinical evidence and personal experience Firestone and Catlett
incorporate." --The Ernest Becker Foundation "[F]ascinating and an enjoyable
read....steeped in well researched and relevant psychological and sociological
perspectives applicable to all social studies areas..." --Carol Lloyd University
of Chichester "Firestone and Catlettís work is a marvelous achievement....This
volume is both innovative and intrepid. Firestone and Catlett challenge prevailing
psychoanalytic views on death and they demolish many of the accepted canons of
thanatology and existential psychology. ...This is required reading for anyone who
purports to talk about death." -- Jerry Piven, PhD Author of Death and Delusion: A
Freudian Analysis of Mortal Terror "[A] towering synthesis of personal and
clinical wisdom about death....with a superb overview of the psychology of death
and death anxiety....Dr. Firestone draws on the best of the existential-humanistic
as well as the psychoanalytic thinkers to address a flourishing path toward selfrealization." -Kirk J. Schneider, PhD Author, Existential-Integrative
Psychotherapy and Awakening to Awe (From the Foreword) Firestone and Catlett's
groundbreaking volume assists mental health practitioners in helping their clients
learn to accept and face their mortality. They describe the many defenses of death
anxiety that keep individuals from achieving personal fulfillment, and also
suggest methods to cope directly with fears of death; an approach that,
ironically, can lead to more satisfaction, more freedom, and a greater
appreciation for the gift of life. This book examines the many destructive
consequences of death anxiety, including introversion, depression, and withdrawal
from life. Throughout the book, the authors demonstrate the importance of
achieving what they call life-affirming death awareness. Key topics include: The
dawning awareness of death and its impact on the developing child Literal and
symbolic defenses against death anxiety Separation theory and "the fantasy bond"
Challenging the defenses that interfere with living fully Microsuicide: the death
of the spirit Breaking with limiting religious dogma and cultural worldviews With
this book, mental health practitioners and their clients will be able to better
understand death awareness, overcome the defenses against death anxiety, and
ultimately lead richer, more fulfilling lives.
Complete Works of Swami Abhedananda Swami Abhedānanda 1968
Rethinking the Aging Transition Kallol Kumar Bhattacharyya
Life After Death Swami Vivekananda Perhaps no other subject has haunted the human
mind, right from the hoary past, with such unerring consistency like the one
regarding life and death. Is man mortal or immortal? What is reincarnation? What
happens when a man dies? Every man is forced to ask these questions at some
juncture of his life. This booklet published by Advaita Ashrama, Publication House
of Ramakrishna Math, Belur Math, India, provides brief but clear answers to these
fundamental questions.
Aghora Robert E. Svoboda 1993
Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedananda 1984
Nature, the Utility of Religion, and Theism John Stuart Mill 1885
Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedananda 1960
The Lost Years of Jesus Elizabeth Clare Prophet 2020-12-22 "“Reads like a
detective thriller! It picks you up and never lets go of you.” —Jess Stearn,
bestselling author of Edgar Cayce, The Sleeping Prophet Ancient texts reveal that
Jesus spent 17 years in the Orient. They say that from age 13 to age 29, Jesus
traveled to India, Nepal, Ladakh and Tibet as both student and teacher. For the
first time, Elizabeth Clare Prophet brings together the testimony of four
eyewitnesses—and three variant translations—of these remarkable documents. She
tells the intriguing story of how Russian journalist Nicolas Notovitch discovered
the manuscripts in 1887 in a monastery in Ladakh. Critics “proved” they did not
exist—then three distinguished scholars and educators rediscovered them in the
twentieth century. Now you can read for yourself what Jesus said and did prior to
his Palestinian mission. It’s one of the most revolutionary messages of our time."
The Gospel of Sri Ramakrishna Ramakrishna 1942 A first-hand biographical record,
written by a disciple, presents the teachings and mystical experiences of Sri
Ramakrishna, the 19th century guru who inspired a renewal of Hindu spirituality.
Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedānanda 1944
Philosophy of Life and Death M.V. Kamath 1993-01-01 This fascinating book of M.V.
Kamath helps to answer the most crucial question of existence “What is the meaning
of death?” Drawing from the wisdom of major religions and cultures of the East and
West, he presents a clear, highly, informative study on the experience of Life and
Death. Included are the thoughts and reflections of 55 famous men and women during
their experience of dying, who tells us what we ought to know or intuite, that
those who are well integrated die bravely, calmly and at peace with themselves. To
mention a few names like Socrates, Madame Curie, Queen Elizabeth, Swami
Vivekananda – these are people whose deaths tell us how to die.
The Disciples of Sri Ramakrishna Swami Gambhirananda 1943 This is an enlarged
edition of our earlier publication, the Apostles of Sri Ramakrishna. The book
contains the life and teachings of the sixteen monastic disciples of Sri
Ramakrishna. Brief life sketches of some of the lay disciples of Sri Ramakrishna,

Original Gospel of Ramakrishna Alexander Lipski 2011 Sri Ramakrishna is the most
famous saint of modern India. This book is the original version of the most famous
work about him, translated into English by the author “M” himself. A short
biography of Ramakrishna, written by his famous disciple Swami Vivekananda, is
also included.
Doctrine of Karma Swami Abhedānanda 1975
Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedānanda 2005
Life After Death Deepak Chopra 2006 The best-selling author of The Book of Secrets
explores the mysteries of life after death, interweaving scientific research and
the wisdom of ancient Vedanta sages to describe what happens to us when we die and
to build a case for an afterlife. 200,000 first printing.
Sai Spiritual Mystic Wisdom Acharya Purushottamananda 2016-09-28 In the literature
published about Sai Baba of Shirdi, his divine sports are generally described
overlaid with the emphasis on Hindu orientation and euology so as to create
devotion in the readers' mind for him as a Hindu God or Deity. This has led to
creation of his idolatory. There is hardly any literature available that deals
with his spiritual mystic wisdom, which can be seen interspersed in his
conversations and occasional seemingly, bizzare utterances on certain occasions.
He used to suggest certain books to his close devotees for Shravan, Manan and
Nidhidhyasan in the conclave of the learned ones among them, and also at times
himself making their expositions in his conversations. In the present book an
authoritative attempt is made to delineate The Spiritual Mystic Wisdom of Sai Baba
based on integration of Sahaj Raj Yoga, Karm Yoga, Bhakti Yoga and Jnana Yoga as
he used to refer to devotees for their spiritual pursuits. Acharya
Purushottamananda, former Professor of Education, Jamia Millia Islamia University,
New Delhi, was born on 28" January, 1935 in a Jat Zamindar family with historic
tradition of valour and patriotism in Tehsil Iglas of Aligarh District. He came in
contact with the Revolutionary movement for the independence of India, and the
Arya Samaj Movement under the legendary leadership of Raja Mahendra Pratap of
Mursan. He received his education leading to the post-graduation in Political
Science at Aligarh. He joined the government of India service in the Ministry of
Rehabilitation, but later went for further education. He received Master's degree
in Education from the University of Aligarh and also from the University of
Manchester, UK. Presently, he is engaged in peripatetic mission by joining
spiritual congregation of different orders, where he is welcome; but has no
organizational links with any religious or cult organizations.
Bhagavad Gita As Viewed By Swami Vivekananda Swami Vivekananda 2016-04-06 Swami
Vivekananda’s views on the Bhagavad Gita are scattered throughout 'The Complete
Works of Swami Vivekananda' published in nine volumes. The present book, published
by Advaita Ashrama, a publication branch of Ramakrishna Math, Belur Math, is an
extensive compilation of these insightful views of Swami Vivekananda on this
sacred scripture of the Hindus. The reader is, as it were, taken through several
verses of the Gita along with the Swami’s elevating and soul-stirring commentary.
Note: This book has embedded fonts to display the verses in Devanagari. You may
have to use the 'Original' Font option in Google Play Books app. "... The book is
certainly not a commentary on the Gita, in the traditional sense. But, what is
available is indeed a treasure house of wisdom. Swamiji was a living embodiment of
the Gita. According to him, the Gita was ‘practical Vedanta’. He demonstrated this
through his life. Reading through the book is indeed a rewarding experience. One
is in holy company, imbibing the words of one who is speaking from his heart. ...
Just as Swamiji himself used to carry a copy of the Gita with him always, one
cannot do better than carry a copy of this book with one always..." - from a
Review in the Vedanta Kesari, November 2010, p.441 published by Sri Ramakrishna
Math, Chennai. As of February 2017, the print book has undergone seven reprints
and more than 27,000 copies have been sold.
Reincarnation Swami Abhedananda 2020-03-09 Reincarnation is an Eastern religious
studies text by Swami Abhedananda. The visible phenomena of the universe is bound
by the universal law of cause and effect. The effect is visible or perceptible,
while the cause is invisible or imperceptible. The falling of an apple from a tree
is the effect of a certain invisible force called gravitation.
Life Beyond Death Anil Sharma 2019
The Monk as Man Samkara 2011-01-01 An intimate portrait of the little-known
aspects of Swami Vivekananda’s life. Wandering mystic, India’s spiritual
ambassador to the West and founder of the Ramakrishna Mission, Swami Vivekananda
awakened India’s masses to the country’s spiritual richness while stressing the
importance of scientific inquiry. These aspects of Swamiji’s life have been well
chronicled by Swamiji himself, through his letters, speeches and writings; his own
brothers who between them have written more than a hundred books; his codisciples, disciples and others whose lives were enriched by their interactions
with him; and, more than a century after his death, followers who had only read or
heard of the magnetic personality of this revered teacher. Gleaned from all these
sources, through painstaking research Sankar’s biography focuses on the personal
life of the saint: What was Vivekananda like as a man? What role did his mother
play in his life, both before and after he renounced all family ties? Could he
reconcile the duties of a monk with the duties of an eldest son? What prompted him
to promote Vedanta and biriyani in the West? Did the long drawn battles over
family property affect his health and cut short his life? Did his sister commit
suicide? Why did his brother not write a single letter for six years when he was
wandering around the world? What was Swamiji’s favourite dish and what fruit did
he like the least? What was his height? Where did he have his second heart attack?
How much did the Calcutta doctor charge him at his chamber? Sankar’s composite
picture of the monk as man has sold over one lakh copies in Bengali and this
translation brings the unfamiliar Vivekananda to a larger readership.
Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedānanda 1948
Swami Abhedananda 2018
Attitude of Vedanta Towards Religion Swami Abhedananda 2007-03 PREFACE. THE Author
of this very practical treatise on Scotch Loch - Fishing desires clearly that it
may be of use to all who had it. He does not pretend to have written anything new,
but to have attempted to put what he has to say in as readable a form as possible.
Everything in the way of the history and habits of fish has been studiously
avoided, and technicalities have been used as sparingly as possible. The writing
of this book has afforded him pleasure in his leisure moments, and that pleasure
would be much increased if he knew that the perusal of it would create any bond of
sympathy between himself and the angling community in general. This section is
interleaved with blank shects for the readers notes. The Author need hardly say
that any suggestions addressed to the case of the publishers, will meet with
consideration in a future edition. We do not pretend to write or enlarge upon a
new subject. Much has been said and written-and well said and written too on the
art of fishing but loch-fishing has been rather looked upon as a second-rate
performance, and to dispel this idea is one of the objects for which this present
treatise has been written. Far be it from us to say anything against fishing,
lawfully practised in any form but many pent up in our large towns will bear us
out when me say that, on the whole, a days loch-fishing is the most convenient.
One great matter is, that the loch-fisher is depend- ent on nothing but enough
wind to curl the water, -and on a large loch it is very seldom that a dead calm
prevails all day, -and can make his arrangements for a day, weeks beforehand
whereas the stream- fisher is dependent for a good take on the state of the water
and however pleasant and easy it may be for one living near the banks of a good
trout stream or river, it is quite another matter to arrange for a days riverfishing, if one is looking forward to a holiday at a date some weeks ahead.
Providence may favour the expectant angler with a good day, and the water in order
but experience has taught most of us that the good days are in the minority, and
that, as is the case with our rapid running streams, -such as many of our northern
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both men and women, have also been added. Compiled and Edited by Swami
Gambhirananda and published by Advaita Ashrama, a publication house of Ramakrishna
Math, Belur Math, India, readers will find in this work invaluable guidance and
instructions for enriching their spiritual life, as well as plenty of much needed
inspiration.
VIVE KANANDA A Biography SWAMI NIKHILANANDA
Why a Hindu is a Vegetarian Abhedananda 2021-01-01 Eminent physicians and dietetic
reformers of the present day are deeply interested in solving the great problem of
wholesome food for human beings, and in introducing food reform in western
countries.
Life Beyond Death Swami Abhedānanda 1944
Theos Bernard, the White Lama Paul Hackett 2012-03-27 "Theos Bernard, the White
Lama" recounts the real story behind the purported adventures of Theos Casimir
Bernard (1908--1947), the self-proclaimed "White Lama" who in 1937 became the
third American in history to reach Lhasa, the capital city of Tibet. Bernard met,
associated, and corresponded with the major social, political, and cultural
leaders of his day, from the Regent and high politicians of Tibet to saints,
scholars, and diplomats of British India, and from Charles Lindbergh and Franklin
Delano Roosevelt to Gandhi and Nehru. But he also had his flaws. He was an
entrepreneur propelled by grandiose schemes, a handsome man who shamelessly used
his looks to bounce from rich wife to rich wife to support his activities, and a
master manipulator who concocted his own interpretations of Eastern wisdom to suit
his own ends. Despite the bright future ahead of him, Bernard disappeared in India
during the communal violence of the 1947 Partition, never to be seen again.
Through diaries, interviews, and previously unstudied documents, Paul G. Hackett
shares Bernard's compelling life story, along with his efforts to awaken America's
religious counterculture to the unfolding events in India, Tibet, and the
Himalayas.
Five Lectures on Reincarnation Swami Abhedananda 2015-06-29 Vedanta Philosophy:
Famous lectures in Yoga from the last survivor of the direct disciples of
Ramakrishna. "The doctrine of Reincarnation says that each individual soul is
potentially perfect and is gradually unfolding its powers and making them actual
through the process of Evolution." -Swami Abhedananda Swami Abhedananda compiled
for you this fabulous book of his five lectures on reincarnation. In each lecture
he examines the beliefs of religions and cultures while explaining the scientific
basis of reincarnation. This is a very deep book and powerful to those who seek a
deeper understanding of reincarnation. "In these discourses the Swami Abhedananda
considers the questions of evolution and the resurrection in their bearing upon
the ancient teaching of rebirth, the truth, logic and justice of which are rapidly
permeating the best thought of the Western world. For the preservation of this
doctrine mankind is indebted to the literary storehouses of India, the racial and
geographical source of much of the vital knowledge of Occidental peoples.
Reincarnation is shown in the present volume to be a universal solvent of life's
mysteries. It answers those questions of children that have staggered the wisest
minds who seek to reconcile the law of evolution and the existence of an
intelligent and just Creator, with the proposition that ma has but a single
lifetime in which to develop spiritual self-consciousness. It is commended to
every thinker." -Mind, February, 1900 "It is a work which will appeal to the
novice for its simplicity and definite quality, and to the student for its wealth
of knowledge and suggestion." -Vedanta Monthly Bulletin, September, 1907 "The book
should prove a valuable acquisition." -The Evening Sun, N. Y., December 21, 1907
"This is the work of a man of fine education and fine intellect….(Reincarnation)
as expounded by Swami Abhedananda is very plausible, quite scientific, and far
from uncomforting. The exposition contained in this little book is well worth
reading for all students of metaphysics. There is not the slightest danger of its
converting or perverting any one to a new and strange religion. Reincarnation is
not religion, it is science. Science was never known to hurt anybody but
scientists." -Brooklyn Eagle, December 13, 1907 Contents I.--Reincarnation II.--
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Heredity and Reincarnation III.--Evolution and Reincarnation IV.--Which is
Scientific, Resurrection or Reincarnation? V.--Theory of Transmigration
Ramakrishna and His Disciples Christopher Isherwood 2002-07 Excerpt: This is the
story of a phenomenon. I will begin by calling him simply that, rather than 'holy
man', 'mystic', or 'saint', all emotive words with mixed associations which may
attract some readers, repel others. A phenomenon is always a fact, an object of
experience. That is how I shall try to approach Ramakrishna... I only ask you to
approach Ramakrishna with the same open-minded curiosity you might feel for any
highly unusual human being. Christopher Isherwood unfolds a fantastic story with a
calm finesse...
An Insight Into Hindu Philosophy Life and Beyond Satya Prakash Tiwari 2009-01-01
Philosophy is an overall vision or attitude towards life and the purpose of life.
It is a resolute attempt to understand and appreciate the universe as a whole, and
enquire into the nature of truth and reality. This book offers an insight into
Hindu philosophy, with special focus on its principles of life and beyond. Tracing
the origin of life on earth, it presents the Indian religious view of the universe
and time. Further advancing proofs for the existence of God, it deals with the six
prominent schools of Indian philosophyâ€”Sankhya, Yoga, Vaiseshik, Nyaya, Mimansa
and Vedanta. Making a comparative study of the Western and Indian views of
pluralism vis-a-vis monism, it also presents an elaborate discussion on Charvak
philosophy, transmigration of soul and rebirth, the hierarchy of self-realization,
and salvation or Moksha.
Kali's Child Jeffrey J. Kripal 1998-10 Scholar Jeffrey J. Kripal explores the life
and teachings of Ramakrishna Paramahamsa, a 19th-century Bengali saint who played
a major role in the creation of modern Hinduism. The work is now marked by both
critical acclaim and cross-cultural controversy. In a substantial new Preface to
this second edition, Kripal answers his critics and addresses the controversy.
From the Unreal to the Real Swami Bhashyananda 2015-07-02 Swami Bhashyananda has
explained different aspects of Vedanta philosophy in this book with appropriate
quotations from the Upanishads and Gita and has brought home to us the
significance of this great philosophy in the context of the present edition in the
world. From the standpoint of this book will serve a very useful purpose by making
readers aware of their duty to themselves and to the world at large.
Journey Into Kashmir and Tibet Swami Abhedānanda 1987 Comprises author's travel
account, 1922, with discussions on the life of Jesus Christ in India and his links
with Buddhists.
Spiritual Teachings of Swami Abhedananda Swami Abhedānanda 1962
7 Divine Laws to Awaken Your Best Self Swami Mukundananda 2020-12-30 'Just as heat
is inherent in fire, so is our desire to become better.' Why are personal growth
and life transformation so difficult? Does Creation wish that we fail? Of course
not! The purpose behind the Universe's grand design is to make us succeed. Our own
unawareness of the laws of the Universe creates the impediment. Just as physical
phenomena are regulated by laws, there are spiritual principles governing the
journey of life as well. Knowledge of them helps us understand why success comes
so easily to some but remains a struggle for others; why some are still putting on
their shoes, while others have finished the race. The beauty is that, like the
physical laws of nature, the divine principles governing happiness and fulfilment
in life are also eternally valid. In this book, Swami Mukundananda explains the 7
divine laws in an easily graspable manner. With knowledge of the Vedic scriptures
and witty anecdotes that everyone can relate to, this book will empower you to
become the best version of yourself.
The Zen of Living and Dying Philip Kapleau 1998-04-14 To live life fully and die
serenely—surely we all share these goals, so inextricably entwined. Yet a
spiritual dimension is too often lacking in the attitudes, circumstances, and
rites of death in modern society. Kapleau explores the subject of death and dying
on a deeply personal level, interweaving the writings of Western religions with
insights from his own Zen practice, and offers practical advice for the dying and
their families.
India and Her People Swami Abhedānanda 1906
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